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International Race Official Certification  

Persons interested in becoming certified as an International Race Official Grade 1, are invited to attend the certification 
course which will be offered at PACCC 2019. 

Prospective candidates should refer to the IDBF Competition Regulations Annex A to Competition Regulation 9.6 to 
determine their eligibility for being assessed and awarded the International Race Official Certificate (IROC). 

Prospective candidates must be endorsed by their national federations/associations. 

- The course will be held on Tuesday 19th. March.  

- Cost: U.S.$150.00. Light lunch included. 

- Payment and registration on site on course day. 

- Please indicate your interest by writing to paccc2019@gmail.com  

 

Lower Rates at Competition Hotel 

The competition hotel, Magdalena Grand is offering a new, reduced rate for some of its rooms. The new rates are 

applicable to: 

1. Deluxe King Ocean Front Rooms – Previous rate: U.S.$181.79. New rate: U.S.$150.00 

2. Deluxe Double Ocean Front Room – Previous rate: U.S.$203.00. New rate: U.S.$173.88 

The new rates will also be applied to existing bookings. 

Rates for Suites remain the same as shown in Bulletin 3. 

Please review Bulletin 3 for the special transportation arrangements for guests at the competition hotel. 

 

Amendment to Steerspersons Requirements 

After careful deliberation and consultation on several relevant factors including but not restricted to safety only, the 

competition organizers have decided to waive some of the requirements for steerspersons.  

This means that for PACCC 2019:  

1. A male steersperson will be allowed to steer for a crew in any Women’s racing class. 

2. There will be no age restrictions for steerspersons in the Senior A, Senior B and Senior C racing classes.  

 

Registration of Named Crew Members (Competitors) 

The IDBF registration system designer is working on a special platform for registration for PACCC 2019. Please bear with 

us. The system should be ready within a few days. Stay on the lookout for Bulletin 5 which will give the details for 

registration of competitors. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/121064771381258/photos/622781277876269/
http://www.panamdragonboat.org/
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Registration of Non-competitors 

Bulletin 5 will also provide the details for registering non-competitors (managers, coaches, supporters) wishing to receive 

access accreditation for PACCC 2019.   

 

Ceding for 1000m and 2000m Races 

Clubs with crews that will be competing in the 1000m and 2000m races are asked to submit the time(s) recorded by these 

crews (or crews in the same competition class, belonging to the club) over 500m races at recent festivals or competitions. 

This will assist in the ceding of crews for the 1000m and 2000m races. 

The recorded time(s) for each competition class should be sent via email to paccc2019@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us:  

Email: paccc2019@gmail.com  

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/Panamdragonboatfederation 
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